












 

RCIA 
For more information or questions regarding Rite 

of Christian Initiation of Adults (RCIA) please 
contact Ida Miranda at: 916-226-3507 or by email: 
rcia@stjoseph-elkgrove.net 

~JOB OPENING~ 
Administrative Assistant/Facilities 

Custodian 
St Vincent De Paul Mission Church has an 

immediate part-time opening for an 
Administrative Assistant/Facilities Custodian. 
Duties include clerical and administrative work, 
receive and edit bulletin articles, maintaining 
records and files, light purchasing, schedule and 
oversee use of facilities. This person must have 
the ability to perform a variety of duties, 
multitask, be extremely organized, communicate 
effectively, and complete work with many 
interruptions. Must be able to fully pass a 
complete background check.  
Skills: Ability to operate office equipment 
efficiently, three years computer experience, 
Microsoft Office: Word, Excel and Publisher is 
a must. Familiar with Mail Merge and Sort 
functions. Typing speed at 45 words a minute. 
This position will be filled by one part-time 
person. Interested applicants submit a cover 
letter and their resume to Aurora Fragozo-
Aguirre, 
aurora.aguirre@stjoseph-elkgrove.net 

Confirmation for Adults 
Adults who have been baptized in the Catholic 

Church and have received their First Communion 
and are seeking the Sacrament of Confirmation can 
be enrolled in the RCIA process. They must first fill 
out the information form and send it to Ida Miranda, 
at St. Joseph Parish so she can meet with them 
before entering the process. The sessions for the 
Sacrament of Confirmation will also be on 
Thursdays beginning in January (during the 
Catechumenate period). They will be confirmed at 
the Cathedral either in February or March, 2017. 
Contact Ida Miranda at: rcia@stjoseph-elkgrove.net  

Bulletin Deadline Notice 
Bulletin submissions must be sent to Veronica 

by Friday noon a week prior to its’ run date,  
e-mail: bulletin.editor@stjoseph-elkgrove.net .  

Parish Festival Donations Needed 
Our Annual Parish Festival is fast approaching 

and your donations are needed. Wine donations, for 
the Wine Spin Booth, as well as Live Auction Items 
can be dropped off with Bill in  the office till August 
31st. Deser ts for  the Deser t Spin Booth can be 
taken to St. Joseph on the morning of the Festival.   

Bill has tickets for the BBQ Hoedown, 
Buckaroo BBQ for the kids and extra raffle tickets. 

Set-up happens on Monday September 5th at 
8:00am. Coffee and Donuts are available and 
lunch will be served. Tear down will be on Monday 
evening September 12th. 

SVdP Office  
Beginning this month of September with the 

support of the St. Joseph Parish office staff, the 
SVdP office will remain open. Our priests will also 
have office hours every Wednesday from 9am to 
1pm with the exception of the 1st Wednesday of 
the month due to monthly staff meetings. You are 
also welcome to call SVdP phone number and the 
staff will also assist you in scheduling mass 
intentions or any other needs you may have until the 
new office position is filled.  

SVdP Maintenance Team 
We currently find ourselves in need of a 

designated team to provide for the monitoring and  
determining the maintenance needs of our church 
and it’s facilities. If you can participate in this effort 
please contact Bill. This would primarily involves  
periodic walk through of the facilities to determine 
needed maintenance. Scheduling service providers 
and monitoring their performance. Being present to 
open and secure the facility for these activities and 
possibly some minor maintenance activities of a 
very limited scope as dictated by the Diocese. 

Grief Support at Good Shepherd 
Good Shepherd Grief and Bereavement Ministry, 

“Hearts of Compassion”, will offer seven Monday 
evening group sessions beginning September 12th 
through October 24th. This outreach ministry of 
Good Shepherd parish provides support to 
parishioners and their family and friends who are 
experiencing the loss of a loved one. The seven 
sessions will help in understanding the stages of 
grief, surviving stress and loneliness, and will offer a 
session on how memories can become tools for 
starting a new life. Led by grief peer counselors, the 
group will meet in the resource room in the back of 
the Narthex (church) at 9539 Racquet Court, Elk 
Grove at 6:30pm.  

For more information, please call Suzanne Dodd 
at 916-801-0561. All are welcome!  




